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PRESS RELEASE – For Immediate Release

June 7, 2020 – Columbus, Montana.  Stillwater County Public Health announces the second case of COVID19 within the County.  The first case was a male in his 50’s who has fully recovered.  The newest case is under the age of 18 and originated outside the State of Montana.  This is a travel related case.  The patient is doing well and will remain in quarantine with other close contacts at home. 
“As we have just reached Phase 2 in the Re-Opening of the Big Sky in relation to COVID19, this is a time to remember to be vigilant in continuing our efforts to combat this virus.  We will continue to monitor cases within the County and our neighboring counties, encouraging safety for all individuals and especially our vulnerable populations.  We urge you to continue to use vigilant hand washing with soap and water, or alcohol-based hand sanitizers, refrain from touching your face, and stay home when you are sick,” states Natasha Sailer, Public Health. 
###
  
